MEETING NOTICE
Dear Resident:

On Wednesday, May 29, 2002, the Chapel Hill Town Council will
discuss the V Route bus service in Southern Village. The
meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber at Town

Hall.

Materials relating to this issue will be available on the Town’s
website, www.townofchapelhill.org by noon on Friday, May 24.
Copies of the materials will also be available for viewing at the
Clerk’s Office in Town Hall and the Reference Desk at the Chapel
Hill Public Library during regular business hours beginning on
Friday, May 24.

Town of Chapel Hill Transportation Director
968-2755
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306 North Columbia Street
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27516
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